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Diane Oleson presents the Clearinghouse poster at the
13th International Aquatic Invasive Species Conference

in Ennis, Ireland. Photo by Chuck O’Neill

New York Sea Grant's Chuck O’Neill and Diane Oleson brought a little bit
of Sea Grant's National Aquatic Nuisance Species Clearinghouse to the
international conference held in September 2004. O'Neill gave a presenta-
tion on the Clearinghouse and hoth he and Oleson prepared a poster to
communicate to conference goers the Clearinghouse's mission of provid-
ing information on invasives to researchers and stakeholders worldwide.

This year the Institute of Technology in Sligo, Ireland hosted the 13th Inter-
national Conference on Aquatic Invasive Species. This annual conference
is widely considered the most comprehensive international forum for the
review of scientific knowledge on the impacts of aquatic invasive species,
introduction of new technologies for their control and discussion of public
education policy and outreach initiatives to prevent new introductions.

The two Daves.

The Clearinghouse

Goes Emerald

Says O'Neill, “Aquatic invasive species have become a worldwide
problem as the global economy has increased the transport of raw
materials and finished products from continents to continent.” Formed in
1990 under O'Neill, the Clearinghouse started as NYSG's comprehensive
source of zebra mussel information. But with additional funding from the
National Sea Grant Program and the power industry, the Clearinghouse
went beyond zebra mussels. It now addresses more than 30 marine

and freshwater species in a continually updated library and searchable
database of around 7,000 documents. Information on specific organ-
isms, ballast water, exotic aquatic organisms, and global invasive species
policy issues can be found at www.aquaticinvaders.org. Oleson is editor
of the Clearinghouse quarterly newsletter, Aquatic Invaders.

0'Neill is no stranger to Ireland having been a guest speaker at “Zebra
Mussels in Ireland: An International Workshop” held in Galway in Febru-
ary 1998. His expertise in the area of aquatic invasives has recently
earned him a spot on NY Governor George Pataki’s New York Invasive
Species Task Force.

— Barbara A. Branca
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